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The ITBA Executive wishes all Members a
Happy and Prosperous New Year.

The ITBA Executive would like to take this
opportunity to say a massive THANK YOU to
all members who have supported ITBA
activities in so many different way during the
past year, including volunteering for Sub-
committees, Coaching, Team Manager,
Selectors, Chaperones and supporting
domestic and international events at Senior,
Team Ireland, Junior and Bantam levels.

Date: 31°* December 2018
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Building the Future for Bowling in Ireland




